
 

 
 

June 27, 2006 

 
 
 

 
 
To the Honorable Common Council  

  Public Works Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
 

Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 051239 is a substitute resolution to vacate North 6th  Street from West St. Paul Avenue 

south to the Menomonee River, in the 4th Aldermanic District. This vacation was requested by the 
Wisconsin Department of Transportation (“WISDOT”) in conjunction with WISDOT’s Milwaukee 
Intermodal Station development. 

 
 The Department of Public Works Coordinated Report contains no stated objections to the 
proposed vacation. DPW requested an easement for access and maintenance as part of the Coordinated 

Report. All questions raised with regard to easements have been clarified.  The Commissioner of Public 
Works will waive the benefit assessment since this is a State-initiated vacation.  
 

 Since the proposed vacation is not in conflict with City plans, the City Plan Commission at its 
regular meeting on June 26, 2006, recommended approval of the subject resolution.  
 

Sincerely,  

 
 
 

 
 

Rocky Marcoux  

Executive Secretary  
City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 

 

cc: Ald. Bauman 


